
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

January 31, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

Jan. 31 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “Jesus, A Friend 

of Sinners” Luke 5:27-32 

  PM Sermon:  Gene McCaul -  “Being Free”  

                                                            John 8:21-26 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”             

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Philippians “ 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -   

         “The Gospel of Luke” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  01/24: 136 CONTRIBUTION 01/24: $2,136.00 

                             AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Dec.:$5,353.50 

Speakers and Sermons 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Feb. 3  

Elder for Feb.  

Deacon for Feb. 

Ladies’ Committee for Feb. 

 

JAN. 31 

G. McCaul 

J. Holland 

M. Farnsworth 

D. Reitan 

G. Gilbert 

C. Johnson 

J. Dacca 

J. Ravet 

M. Jamieson 

G. Linton 

D. Collins 

 

J. Johnson 

M. Brown 

G.McCaul 

J. Monts 

J. Monts 

B. Sallee 

C. Bartlett 

H. Kile 

J. Bartlett   and     

FEB. 7 

M. Farnsworth 

G. McCaul 

D. Collins  

J. Monts 

D. Reitan 

K. Petty 

B. Reiff 

A. Kile 

M. Jamieson 

B. Sallee 

H. Kile 

 

B. Stump 

J. Johnson 

M. Jamieson 

J. Monts 

J. Monts  

 

 

 

J. Brown 

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Monthly Calendar Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Building (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 864-3004                      
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

The Men’s Breakfast: The first Saturday of the 

month, 8:00 am  at the Lakeview church of Christ. The 

cost is $4.00 with the proceeds supporting Delano 

Bay Christian Camp. Contact person: Gene McCaul.  

Ladies Night Out: Usually the second Monday of the 

month, 6:00 pm at an area restaurant. Contact person: 

Carolyn McCaul. 

The Tuesday Night Bible Study: Tuesday nights, 

6:30 pm, at the home of Keith and Lindsey Petty. They 

are currently studying from a book entitled “How to 

Read the Bible for All Its Worth.” Contact person: Keith 

Petty.  

The Senior Saints Bible Study: Tuesdays, 10:00 am 

in the downstairs SIBI classroom. The class topic will 

be “A Study of 1, 2, and 3 John.” Contact person: Ken 

Wilson. 

Friday Night Singing: Every other Friday night 7:00 

pm at various members homes. We are going 

through the songbook starting at the beginning  and 

singing each song. Contact person: Gene McCaul. 

       To Request Recordings: jcdstorm300@yahoo.com 

Not One Member, But Many 
 

“For as the body is one and has many members, but all 

the members of that one body, being many, are one 

body, so also is Christ.  For by one Spirit we were all 

baptized into one body – whether Jews or Greeks, 

whether slaves or free – and have all been made to 

drink into one Spirit.  For in fact the body is not one 

member but many.”- I Corinthians 12:12-14 

 

As with the 

physical body, the 

spiritual body of 

Christ is composed of 

many members 

having a variety of 

functions and abilities.  To the world, and perhaps even 

to some extent in the church, some members are 

more important than others.  This is just not the case.  

Each and every member is critical to the proper 

functioning of the body. 

Yet, this misconception is not unique to our day 

and culture.  Paul dealt with it in the first century in 

Corinth.  In verses 15-31, he deals with members 

who either felt they were superior to others, or 

members who felt they were inferior to others. 

An important lesson for us to learn is that various 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Please pray for Gene & Carolyn McCaul’s son-in-law, Mike 

Powells and his extended family, for peace and comfort 

following the passing of two cousins last week.  

 Barbara Clark’s lymph nodes are swollen and being treated 

with medicine. Please pray for healing for Barbara and for 

insurance to cover the medicine. 

 Hugh Kile has been dealing with pain in his back and is waiting 

on the results of his MRI . Please pray for favorable results. 

 Esther Kile is waiting on the results of a bone scan and biopsy. 

Please pray for favorable results.  

 Please pray for Ashton, Marjorie Eldred’s granddaughter, to 

have favorable results  from the new medication she is  taking. 

 Charles Ames white blood count is up and he is doing better. 

Please pray for his continued improvements. 

 Please continue to pray for Retha Avey’s health to improve so 

she can be with us once again.  

 Jorene Dake is still having a lot of pain but is now getting some 

physical therapy. Please pray this helps relieve the pain so she 

can be with us once again. 

 Please continue to pray for Ida Reiff to have relief from her pain 

so she can be with us once again.   

 Our Bible Studies: Tyler Street Family Campus, Adams Street 

Family Campus & private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio Eldred 

(prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, 

CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug Sears, Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Traveling: Bartletts, Gilberts. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  Eric Buggeln, TJ Bostic, 

Ryan Brown, Curtis Ringus, Tim Chafins. 

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, 

Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker,  

Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie Marzolf, Mark & 

Barbara Albertson, Wanda Turner, Vera Byrd, Arlene Luton, Cheryl 

Matthews, Bob  Speck, Charles Ames, Retha Avey. 

Parent’s Night Out: Back by popular 

demand! Parent’s Night Out  will be 

Saturday, February 20th, 3-8 pm. Please 

sign up or see John or Shannon Dacca if you would like 

to take advantage of an evening out without children 

Winter Area-Wide Youth Retreat: There 

will be an area-wide youth retreat 

February 19-21, 2016 at Delano Bay Christian Camp. 

More information can be found on the foyer bulletin 

board. 

Marriage Enrichment Seminar: The 

Holgate church of Christ in Seattle will 

be presenting a marriage enrichment 

seminar Friday-Sunday, February 19th-21st. The speaker 

will be Kevin Bethea from the East Baltimore church of 

Christ. More details can be found on the flyer on the 

bulletin board in the foyer. 

Bible Bowl: The Olympia church of Christ will be 

hosting a Bible Bowl for youth, grades 4th-12th, 

Saturday, March 19, 2016. The Gospel of Matthew 

will be the text for this Bible Bowl. There will be two 

sections, one for pre-teens (grades 4-6) the other for teens 

(grades 7-12). The youth at Puyallup have already started 

studying and practicing for this event. Please see Jim 

Johnson or Gene McCaul if your child is interested in 

participating in the Bible Bowl.   

 Please remember to pray 40 days specifically for the  elders, 

deacons, and teachers, and for the lost whose hearts are open 

and  searching. 

 Judy White, a former member from Puyallup,  passed away last 

week. Please pray for the family, especially Lynnette, her 

daughter and Amber her granddaughter for peace and 

comfort.  

 Please pray for Raphael, the father of  LaKeshia Christian-

Watkins’ friend. He has been diagnosed with liver cancer.   

5th Sunday Area-Wide Singing: The 5th Sunday 

Area-Wide Singing will be today, 5:00 pm, at the 

Orchard Street church of Christ in Tacoma. A 

potluck meal will follow the singing. Puyallup has 

been asked to bring dessert and/or drinks. 

Men’s Breakfast: The Men’s Breakfast will be 

Saturday, February 6th, 8:00 am at the Lakeview 

church of Christ. The cost is a suggested donation 

of $4.00 and all proceeds go to help Delano Bay Christian 

Camp. The host for February is Puyallup. 

Monthly Fellowship Meal: The monthly 

fellowship meal will be Sunday, February 

7th, after morning worship. Everyone is 

invited to join us for some great food and Christian 

fellowship.  

Ladies’ Night Out: LNO will be Monday, 

February 8th, 6:00 pm at Outback Steakhouse. 

All ladies are invited to join us for some good 

food and sister fellowship.  

SIBI Evening Class: The SIBI Evening Class 

will be starting Thursday, February 4th, 7:00 

pm. The Epistle of Hebrews will be the course 

offered and will be taught by Mark Jamieson. This class will 

be on an extended time schedule of 19 weeks with a three 

week break April 28th, May 5th and 12th while Mark is 

teaching in Guyana. Please see Bob Stump if you are 

interested in taking this class.  

 

members of the body of Christ have different talents 

and abilities.  No members are unimportant – all are 

not only needed, but are necessary for the body to 

function properly. 

We have become one body through Christ.  That 

which binds us is stronger than that which divides us. 

Come, let us learn and grow together. 

 

     Mark 

 


